To the Honorable Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members:

Attached is a resolution relative to allocating the funds previously set up by the Common Council in the 2001 budget for recreation facility development.

This project list was prepared in cooperation with other agencies.

This resolution is being submitted for the allocation of funds for the various projects, and we respectfully request its adoption.

Sincerely,

VENU J. GUPTA, Director Buildings and Fleet Division

MARIANO A. SCHIFALACQUA,

Commissioner

Department of Public Works

Attachments

TWA/mbm

cc: M. Schifalacqua

V. Gupta

B. Mielcarek

T. Abraham

M. Sanders